
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
 
The Saint Dominic PTO Officers would like to welcome you to the start of a 
new school year! This year, the PTO Committee has decided to continue 
the $75 PTO dues, per family, in order to have fewer fundraisers. There 
will be no monthly PTO meetings this year. PTO Officers will keep parents 
up to date by providing monthly newsletters. Don’t worry, your kids will 
have other ways to earn dress down passes through PTO!  
 
If you are new to the school you may ask, what is PTO? PTO stands for 
Parent-Teacher Organization, which consists of parents and teachers 
working together to support and enrich all students. Our objective as a PTO 
is to provide our school with funds, programs, resources, and services that 
will enrich and maximize the education of every child and to benefit the 
school.  
 
If you would like to volunteer your time, please see the list on the 
following page and submit to the front office in an envelope labeled 
PTO or you may text Tara at 859-336-4360 and state what you would 
like to volunteer for.  
 
 
Prayers for a great year! 
 
 
Saint Dominic PTO Officers, 
 
Tara Smith, President 
Becky Reynolds, Vice-President 
Celeste Smith, Treasurer 
Kelli Smith, Secretary 
Tiffani Ballard, Fundraising 
 
 



 
 
 

There are so many ways you can participate in activities that support your child and our school. 
Please review the volunteer opportunities below, fill our contact information and check any 

activities you would be willing to serve as a volunteer. 

 
Name: _________________________________ Phone # _______________________ 

 
 

ACTIVITY CHAIRPERSON VOLUNTEER 

Chili Supper 
(setup, cleanup, serving, assist 
at event, etc.) 

Sara Buckman  

Scrip (collecting orders and 
dispersing cards) 

Theresa Mattingly  

Food Trucks (scheduling and 
collecting payments) 

Celeste Smith  

Little Caesars (collecting 
orders and dispersing kits in 
gym) 

Becky Reynolds  

Christmas Bazar 
(setup/cleanup, assist at event, 
etc.) 

Jill Reed  

Back to School Bash 
(setup/cleanup, contact 
venders, assist at event, etc.) 

Abby Smith  

Apparel (contact vender and 
disperse shirts) 

Tara Smith  

Teacher Appreciation (plan, 
order, and deliver items) 

Kelli Smith  

Grocery Receipts (collect and 
submit) 

Nora McCain  

Box Tops (collect and submit) Tiffani Ballard  

Golf Scramble (contact 
venders, setup/cleanup, assist 
at event)  

Amanda Carney  

Country Place  (collect,  
submit, and disperse) 

Annmarie Lloyd  

End of School Field Day 
(contact venders, 
setup/cleanup, assist at event, 
etc.) 

PTO Officers  

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO FOR ST. DOMINIC SCHOOL! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 


